
STUDENT BULLETIN 
March 27, 1973

THOUGHT FOR THE DAY:
For we are his workmanship, created in Christ Jesus unto good works, which God 
hath before ordained that we should walk in them.

— Ephesians 2:10
YAC SUMMER MINISTRIES:
If you plan to participate in either the YAC/Choir to Alaska or the SAM Program 
to Hawaii next summer, be sure to sign up for an interview at the Receptionist’s 
desk in the Ness Administration Building. If you have questions about these 
programs, see Mr. Turner.
SELECTIVE SERVICE:
It is still necessary for l8 year old men to register for the draft, and to be 
classified by their local draft boards even though boards are not now drafting 
young men. The current law requires young men to register within 30 days of 
their l8th birthday. Only that section of this law which deals with the 
authority to actually induct has been suspended for the current period of time. 
Registrations may be effected through the Office of the Registrar here on campus.
DAVE WILKERSON:
Dave irilkerson, founder of Teen Challenge and author of the nCross and the 
Switchblade11 will be conducting evangelistic rallies in Seattle. The meetings 
will be held in the Seattle Center Ice Arean at 7 -30 p.m., Thursday, Friday and 
Saturday, April 12-l̂ f. There v/ill be no admission charge. Church or club 
groups may reserve sections for 15 or more, however, they must be in place be­
fore 7:15 each evening.
FLYING SEMINAR:
It’s not too early to start thinking about going on the college’s 197^ Flying 
Seminar. Dates have been established tentatively for March 11-26. The tour 
will provide an exciting and profitable learning experience. If you would like 
to be put on the college’s mailing list to receive information about the plans 
as they develop, complete the clip form below.

Clip and leave in mail drop in SUB or Ness Building or Bronson Hall
Flying Seminar Information Sheet

Name_________________ _______________________ College Address_____________________
SCHOOL PUBLICATIONS:
Students who are interested and plan to work on school student publications 
should beet sixth period this Wednesday at the ASB Office.
WOM OFFERING:
Due to Campus Day this Friday, the WOM Offering will be taken Thursday. The 
offering will go tov/ards the support of our Summer Internship Program.
ALL SCHOOL BANQUET TICKETS:
Tickets are on sale starting today. Northwest College students have already 
paid for this through their student body fee. Just bring your Student Body 
Card to the Bookstore. If you plan to bring a non-student guest, the charge 
is $A.50. Pick up your tickets as soon as possible.
STUDENT ACCOUNTS:
All unpaid balances are subject to 6% carring charge after the first day of 
classes. However, the entire 6% is forgiven on all amounts paid by April 5 .
Pay NOV/ and save.
PASTORAL SEMINAR:
The Pastoral Seminar meets for the first time Tuesday night, March 27 at 6:30 
p.m. in Room L-101.
AMATEUR HOUR:
All those who are working on committees for this year’s Amateur Hour, please 
meet on Wednesday night at 6:30 p.m. in the Cafeteria.
JOB OPPORTUNITY:
Head cook needed for summer work. Contact Dean of Students Office.
Summer Job Opportunities at Southwestern Company. Contact Dean of Students Office.


